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The Shutesbury MLP met with representatives from HG&E (Holyoke Gas & Electric) - our 
network operator (NO) and SHELD (South Hadley Electric Light Department) - our internet 
service provider (ISP) at the hut behind the Shutesbury Town Hall to discuss many matters and 
issues related to the technical operation of the equipment in the hut. Issues having to do with 
depreciation and replacement of the fiber optic equipment were also covered in the discussion 
along with the functionality of our fiber optic network and its backup. The meeting concluded at 
10:30am. 


